PHILADELPHIA ELECTRIC COMPANY
2301 MARKET STREET
P.O. BOX 8699
PHILADELPHIA PA 19100
(218) 841-.4000

e

September 14, 1988

Dr. Thomas E, Murley, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Document Control Desk

U,S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Waskington, DC 20555

RE: Limerick Generating Station, Unit ]
Docket No, 50-352

Dear Dr, Murley:

Enclosed for fi'ing with the Commission is the executed originai of
Philadelphia Electric Company's Application for Amendment of Facility
Operating License NPF-39. This Application requests changes tn the Limerick
Technical ifications on minimm spray pond water level to increase the
level to reflect the spray pond volume requirements of two units,

In accordance with Section 170,12 of the Commissions Regulations,

enclosed is Philadelphia Electric Company's check in the amount of $150 to
cover the filing fee for this Application.

Very truly yours,
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¢cc: W. T. Russell, Regional Admin., Region 1 (w/App.)
T. J. Kenny, Senicr Resident Inspector (w/App.
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